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Dates for your 
diary:  PACER 

1st December 
Y5 & Y6 Christmas 
lecture 
 

2nd December 
Year Four cricket 
tournament 
Christmas Fair 
Elephant unveiling  
 
7th December 
Christmas raffle to 
be drawn 
 
8th December 
Football match at 
Sharrow 
 
9th December 
School nurse to 
screen FS2 
 
12th December 
Christmas church 
service 9.30am 
Battle of the Bands 
Disco 
 
 13th December 
Music Hub 
Christmas concert 
 
14th December 
Choir singing at 
Highfield library 
Christmas dinner 
Nativity 2pm 
 
 
 

Christmas Shoe Boxes 

 
Thank you for you kind donations for our 
Christmas Shoe Box appeal, we set the 
challenge for every class to fill one. Not only 
did we achieve this but we also filled 
another ten, which meant we sent 
seventeen shoe boxes altogether!!! 

 
Children in Need 

 
Thank you to everyone who donated cakes 
and who bought them after school from our 
stall. We raised £106 for Children in Need !!! 
 
 

Christmas Fair 
 

We are having our Christmas fair tomorrow  
at 3.15pm. There will be various stalls in the 
hall, a café in the Year Two classroom and 
Santa’s Grotto in the FS2 classroom. Thank 
you to everyone who has donated items for 
us to sell or raffle. As we are setting up in 
the afternoon all our KS1 children will be 
dismissed from the Year One classroom and 
entrance to the fair will be through the FS2 
classroom.  
The raffle will be drawn next week on 
Wednesday 7th December during assembly.  
 
 
Please pay your Lyceum money as soon as 
possible and the balance for Kingswood. 
 

Elephant Unveiling 
 

We are delighted that our elephant has 
returned home and that Mr Carpenter has 
very kindly made a plinth for her to stand on. 
We have invited Mr Dixon and his sisters to a 
short unveiling ceremony on Friday 2nd 
December at 1pm where we will be thanking 
his family for their kind donation during the 
auction and dedicating the elephant to Sue 
Dixson. 

 
Christmas Church Service 

 
We will be having our Christmas service at St 
Marys on Monday 12th December at 9.30am. It 
would be lovely to see parents, carers and 
friends there too. 

 

End of term 
 

There are a lot of exciting activities during our 
final two weeks of school. All the information 
has been sent home in a Christmas booklet 
already. However, just to remind you the 
whole school will be going to the Lyceum on 
Friday 16th December in the morning and 
having their Christmas parties in the 
afternoon. This is also our last day of term. 
Children return to school on Wednesday 4th  
January 2017. 
  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year !!! 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas, Headteacher 



 
Together we are Porter Croft 

15th December 
Christmas jumper 
day  
Choir singing at St 
Marys lunch-club 
 
16th December 
Lyceum trip 
Christmas parties 
End of term 
 
4th January 2017 
Return to school 
 

 
 
 

  

 
 


